--- The HATUA Show <thehatuashow@yahoo.com> wrote:

> Date: Thu, 10 Apr 2008 06:49:31 -0700 (PDT)

> From: The HATUA Show <thehatuashow@yahoo.com>

> Subject: THANK YOU - FROM HATUA

> To: thehatuashow@yahoo.com

> 

> ATT: REV JOHN MAKOKHA,

> 

> Greetings! 

> 

> Thank you for your participation in the HATUA Talk

> Show. We will launch this Season with a special two

> part show on Negative Ethnicity on NTV on the 23rd

> and

> 30th April at 7:35pm. Please watch and SMS your

> views.

> The full season will start from June 8th. Thank you

> for making HATUA SEASON III a great success, CHUKUA

> HATUA! 

> 

> Regards

> 

> June. 

> 

> 
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